## **Misty Maza**

From: Abigail Roth <a bigailroth1234@gmail.com>

**Sent:** Thursday, June 6, 2024 5:58 AM **To:** Public Testimony; Misty Maza

Cc: Anna Festa; Kampton Singh; Alder Caroline Tanbee Smith

**Subject:** Rt 80 funding

## Please be cautious

This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear CSEP Committee,

I strongly support accepting state funding for traffic safety infrastructure improvements on Rt 80, from Middletown Ave to Quinnipiac Ave. This currently is an alarmingly dangerous stretch of roadway. Improvements are critical to public safety.

Thank you for your hard work.

Sincerely,

Abby Roth 42 Lincoln St. New Haven

Sent from my iPad